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Further to our Circular on 4 March 2020 (Ref: 2020/015) outlining the proposed transfer of insurance 
business from Sunderland Marine Insurance Company Limited to its parent company, The North of England 
Protecting and Indemnity Association Limited, under Part VII of the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000, 
we are pleased to advise that the process has been completed. 
 
The transfer will take effect at 00:00 BST on 30 June 2020 and conclude a key milestone in the post-
integration strategy of the two businesses. To coincide with the completion of the transfer, and to further 
embed Sunderland Marine’s position in the North Group, we have taken this opportunity to update 
Sunderland Marine’s brand identity and to launch a range of new digital resources: 
 

• A new website delivering speedier and easier access to Sunderland Marine’s three core product and 
service areas, contacts and information resources. 

• New Android and iOS smartphone apps - featuring quicker access to Sunderland Marine’s contacts 
and correspondents, which can be accessed with no internet connection.  

• Access to North’s product “GlobeView” an interactive 3D globe which transforms how information 
such as maritime threats and incidents or port and weather reports can be analysed and acted upon.  

 
To access these resources, please visit www.sunderlandmarine.com.  
 
Our commitment to delivering the highest levels of tailored service to our Members and Policyholders across 
the North Group remains our priority, and these new digital tools will help them access the latest 
information and insights when they need it. 
 
 
Paul Jennings 
Chief Executive / Executive Director 
The North of England P&I Association / North of England P&I DAC 
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